
 
 
 
 
 
 

COVID-19: Briefing 1 
 

 
18 March 2020 

 
 

Dear Resident, 
  
The Government yesterday announced a range of measures to protect the UK 

population from the spread of the COVID-19 virus. 
  

Gloucester Grove Estate TMO, in line with Southwark Council, is committed to 
reducing the risk posed to all residents and staff. 
  

The latest advice from the Council has now placed an immediate suspension on all 
visits to the TMO housing office - with all residents’ related issues to be addressed 

remotely and by telephone.  This is a further attempt to improve the safety of 
residents and staff as much as possible in light of the current public health concern 
across the country. 

  
In light of the above, you are asked to contact the housing office by telephone 
on 02036436941 or via email at info@gloucestergrovetmo.org  until further notice. 

  
We also once again share some good guide on how you can help to minimise the 
spread of the virus, please see the attached document. 

  
We will keep you updated as the situation unfolds. 

  
  
Yours faithfully 

  

 
  
  
Abiola Olatunji 

Estate Manager 
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